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Hello all RL24 members, just a short newsletter to let you know what’s happening, and to
remind you of a few things.

As you will be aware, the next RL24 Nationals are to be held at Mannering Park, on Lake
Macquarie, NSW. Our hosts are the Mannering Park Amateur Sailing Club, from Monday
Dec.28™ 2009 to Friday 1% Jan, 2010.

We'd like to encourage all RL24 yachties to come along to these Nationals - Mannering Park is
a great venue for the titles, everyone will be welcome, a good time is guaranteed for all.

The Notice Of Race is available from myself (The Secretary) in either electronic or print form.
It is also available on the RL website (www.rlyachts.net).

Entries must reach the Secretary no later than Monday 30" November.
Entry Fee is $160.00.

Entries after this date WILL incur a late entry fee of $50.00

Social activities for the week are as follows :
Monday 28" Dec.2009 - Welcoming BBQ at the Clubhouse following the Invitation Races
Wednesday 30" Dec.2009 - Free Pizza night following the AGM

Friday 1*.Jan 2010 - Presentation Dinner 7pm - Mannering Park Community Hall

The Annual General Meeting:
This will be held on Wednesday 30" December, 2009 at the Mannering Park
Amateur Sailing Club, at 6.30 pm.

Remember — you must be financial member to be eligible to vote at this meeting, and that
alterations to the Constitution or Rules require 30 days notice to all members and be carried
by a two-thirds majority at the meeting. Therefore all correspondence regarding motions etc.
MUST be with the Secretary no later than Monday 2" November, 2009 to allow for printing &
dissemination to members.

The annual subscription to the Association for the season 2009/2010 is now due and payable.
(525.00 - invoice was sent out with last newsletter) It would be appreciated if membership
fees could be payed before the AGM, and preferably before the National Titles.

The subject of future venues for the National Championships will be discussed, so bring along
your thoughts & ideas on that subject.

Yours,
Jane Davis, Sec/Treas.








